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From the Desk of Mrs. Calteux….
Dear Grizzly Family,

Happy October! I hope you are enjoying the warm weather and making the
most of the evenings outside while we still have daylight. As we embrace
the vibrant colors of fall, I want to take a moment to celebrate the amazing
work our students have been doing this year.

This year, we are excited to have launched our new English Language Arts
curriculum, Amplify CKLA. This program is designed to engage students
through rich texts and interactive learning experiences that build their
reading and writing skills. Please remember your support for reading is
essential to building a strong foundation. We appreciate your ongoing
efforts to read every night to/with your child(ren).

As we continue our journey this year, we remain committed to fostering a
positive school environment by reinforcing our three school rules: be
respectful, be responsible, and be safe. These principles guide our actions
and interactions, helping to create a supportive and nurturing atmosphere
for all. Throughout the month of September, students have been taught
the expectations in our building. This helps to form our learning
community at Grant School so we can all support each other’s learning.

Our new playground has quickly become a favorite spot for students, and
it’s heartwarming to see them utilizing it to the fullest! The addition of the
basketball courts has sparked excitement, with students engaging in
friendly games and honing their skills. With Playworks games in full swing,
laughter and teamwork fill the air, creating a vibrant atmosphere of fun and
friendship. Of course, the new equipment has provided countless
opportunities for exploration and physical activity. A special thank you to
the City of Wisconsin Rapids for their support in hydroseeding our fields;
it’s fantastic to see the grass growing strong in what we affectionately call
"sand country"! Together, we are fostering a healthy and active
environment for our students to thrive.

I’m also thrilled to announce our Outdoor Movie Night on October 18th! It
promises to be a fun-filled evening for families. Stay tuned for the
announcement of the feature film—we can’t wait to share it with you!

Thank you for your ongoing support and partnership. We’re off to a
fantastic start this school year, and I look forward to all the wonderful
things ahead.

Warm regards,

Mrs. Calteux, Principal

PLEASE CALL BEFORE 11 AM
WITH AFTER SCHOOL CHANGES

October Calendar
09 Fire Safety w/TOGR

Grades KG-2nd

10 Field Trip / KG
to PAC for “Spookley”

16 Picture Day
Grades: 4K, KG, 3rd, 4th

17 Picture Day
Grades: 1st, 2nd, 5th

18 Outdoor Movie Night
Time/Featured Film TBD

MEALTIME PRICES
Check your account via
Qmlativ - Family Access

Breakfast
Paid $1.75
Free/Reduced $0.00

Lunch
Paid $2.30
Reduced $0.40
Free $0.00

Milk $0.50

Students who take milk for their
cold lunch, or an extra milk with
hot lunch, will be charged
$0.50, regardless of pay status
(i.e., Free, Reduced).

https://www.wrps.org/technologysupport/skyward-login-access.cfm


Lunch visitors include

parents/guardians/grandparents

Please read through the visitor rules⇒

Student lunch/recess periods are 45 mins.

Parents/Guardians can sign students out in the

office and spend the lunch period off school grounds

🙂All visitors must sign in at the office and wear a visitor’s
badge while in the building. A photo ID is required to sign
in, every time.

🙂Tables have been designated for students and their
lunch visitors, outside of the cafeteria, due to limited
seating.

🙂Friends are NOT permitted to eat with a student and
their lunch visitor.

🙂We encourage all visitors to enjoy school hot lunch as
food from outside restaurants CANNOT be brought into
school. Having food delivered by an outside service to a
student for lunch is also NOT allowed.
Adult Visitor Lunch Price = $4.65

🙂After lunch visitors are expected to immediately report
to the office, sign out, and exit the building. Visitors are
NOT allowed on the playground or to walk students back to
class.










